
Daniel Malcolm
Brownfield
LD 1831
My name is Dan and I am from Brownfield. I strongly encourage you to vote in favor 
of
Bill LD1831. This will offer a pathway for small medical cultivators to transfer t AU 
and adequately compete if they so choose. As of now, the costly burdens of entry, 
including excise tax, makes small cultivators financially  unable to compete in the AU
market. This bill will greatly aid in their ability to do so. Just because farmers do not 
have deep pockets shouldnt disallow them from selling their harvest.


